
The Learning Community 

184 Hood Drive  Crossville, TN 38555   484-2633 
 

November 19, 2010 

 

Sender's Telephone:  931-484-2633 

Sender's E-mail:  lgorenflo@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

VIA Email:  rcra-docket@epa.gov 

RE: EPA-HQ-RCRA-2009-0640 

 

Dear EPA: 

 

Please confirm that you have received these comments. 

 

Enclosed please find comments submitted on behalf of The Learning Community in response to the request for 

public comment on EPA-HQ-RCRA-2009-0640 

 

Please let me know it there are any questions or problems regarding this submission. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Louise Gorenflo 

 
 

 


